
Dear Dolphin Families,
It is really hard to believe, but December is already here. 
We enjoyed the end of the year together and it was 
absolutely fantastic! 
Our hard work and all prepaOur hard work and all preparation paid off and after a few 
years of hiatus, Dolphins showed everyone their dancing 
skills on stage. We were extremely happy to be able to 
share these precious moments all together as a community, 
as one big family. 
The fun did not stop there though, we were soon to be 
treated to our first Winter Fair full of games and fun, 
completely managed completely managed by grader students. It was a blast!
And then the moment came when Santa Claus visited us as 
well. Poor Santa lost all his presents, luckily Dolphins 
immediately went into action and found the lost presents immediately went into action and found the lost presents 
together. Our Christmas party continued with a raffle, 
games, songs, and a yummy cooking class. There was a lot 
to do and now we are all ready for a well-deserved winter 
break. 
Please enjPlease enjoy it in good health and with your loved ones. 
Thank you for the wonderful year 2022 and we look forward 
to seeing you again in 2023, ready for new adventures! 
December Birthdays: Anchana, Ayaan, Vanya & Zimeng
Warm Regards,
Dolphin Team
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